
 

 

 

 

TO ALL IAM & AW MEMBERS 
EMPLOYED BY 

G4S – PRE-BOARD SCREENING PERSONNEL 
LOCAL LODGE 16 – PACIFIC REGION 

COLLECTIVE BARGAINING UPDATE – MARCH 15, 2021 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Your Negotiations Committee met internally on February 5 & 17, 2021 and met in direct 
bargaining with the Company on February 18, 2021, and again on March 15, 2021 
through video conferencing. 
 
Thus far the discussions are focused around a short-term renewal of the current 
agreement with a narrow agenda of issues being considered by both parties. 
 
We will meet internally on March 22, 2021, and plan to resume direct bargaining with 
the Company on March 29, 2021. 
 
Your Negotiations Committee thanks you for your continued support, patience, solidarity 
and commends you for your continued professionalism in preserving the safety and 
security of the public.   
 
 
In solidarity, 
 

     
Tania Canniff 
General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW 
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